
 

 

 
           Mൺඋർඁ 5, 2023 
 

Sൾർඈඇൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ 
 

From the shining cloud the 
Father’s voice is heard: This is 

my beloved Son, hear him. 
 

Matthew 17:5 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Fax:  314.846.0636 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
   Wednesday (during Lent) 7:00 p.m. 
 
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 

 
  Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, Morgan 
Lucille Jeffery, child of James & Ashley Jeffery. 
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Morgan Lucille and 
may God watch over and cherish this child whom God has blessed 
with the grace of Baptism. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207 ext. 251 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
2ඇൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ 

 

“Go forth from the land of your kinsfolk and from your father’s house to 
a land that I will show you.”                                             Gਅ਎ਅਓਉਓ 12:1 
 
God calls all of us to leave behind our old ways and to follow Him, 
placing our complete trust in Him.  Some of the old ways that we 
struggle to leave behind might be materialism, selfishness and greed.  
Yet, God promises to show us a new land and a better way to live.  
Remember what St. Teresa of Calcutta said, “God does not call us to be 
successful, God calls us to be faithful.” 

 

Monday, March 6 - Lenten Weekday 
 Daniel 9:4-10/Luke 6:36-38 
 6:15 a.m. Joan Riley (†)  
   *8:15 a.m. John Hoehl (†)  
Tuesday, March 7 - St. Perpetua and St. Felicity 
 Isaiah 1:10, 16-20/Matthew 23:1-12 
 6:15 a.m.                     Rose Fogarty (†) 
     8:15 a.m.  Jerry Duffey (†) 
Wednesday, March 8 - St. John of God 
 Jeremiah 18:18-20/Matthew 20:17-28 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Florence Zielonko (†)  
 7:00 p.m. Polly Walsh 
Thursday, March 9 - St. Francis of Rome 
 Jeremiah 17:5-10/Luke 16:19-31 
 6:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†)    
 8:15 a.m. Dorothy Naldony (†) 
Friday, March 10 - Lenten Weekday 
 Genesis 37:3-4, 12-13, 17-28/Matthew 21:33-43, 45-46 
    6:15 a.m. Janice Reinhardt (†)  
  *8:15 a.m. Ron Haggarty (†)  
Saturday, March 11 - St. Casimir 
 Micah 7:14-15, 18-20/Luke 15:1-3, 11-32 
 8:15 a.m. Diane Jones (Health) 
 5:00 p.m. Carolyn Gilligan (†)  
Sunday, March 12 - Third Sunday of Lent 
 Exodus 17:3-7/Romans 5:1-2, 5-6/John 4:5-42 
     7:30 a.m.           Michael Hohl (†)  
 9:00 a.m. Lisa Berra (†)  
   10:30 a.m.              Stephen Turley (†)  
 12:00 Noon For the People 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
            
     Fr. Brian Cavanaugh wrote a story of courage that he believes captures the essence 
of the indomitable spirit found at the Olympic Games.  This moment of inspiration 
occurred at the 1992 Summer Olympics in Barcelona. 
     Derek Redmond of Great Britain lined up for a qualifying heat of the 400 meter 
run.  Redmond was the holder of the British record in this event and had won 
numerous races, both as an individual and as a member of relay teams.  In fact, 

Redmond and his British teammates had shocked everybody when they had beaten the Americans in the 4x400 
meter relay at the World Championships in 1991.  Now Redmond found himself speeding around the opening 
curve and preparing to pick up more speed on the backstretch.  Then, disaster.  Redmond suddenly crashed 
into the track, writhing in pain and clutching his right hamstring.  Sprawled on the track, he lay helpless as the 
other runners continued on; Redmond’s dream of Olympic Gold was over.  Nevertheless, he couldn’t quit.  He 
couldn’t give up.  He struggled to his feet and awkwardly began hopping down the backstretch, dragging his 
injured leg, grimacing in pain. 
     Spectators then noticed an older man dash past security onto the track, running toward Derek Redmond.  
The man attempted to put his arm around the runner, but Redmond pushed him away.  But the man continued 
along with Redmond until the excruciating pain overcame the athlete and he slumped into the man’s 
outstretched arms.  The older man helped the runner stand, and, arm in arm, they continued down the track 
with the crowd roaring their support.  The older man was Jim Redmond, Derek’s father. 
     Jim Redmond supported his son throughout his athletic career and would not abandon Derek now, not in 
this moment of suffering.  No, together they would finish this race, which they did in five minutes, way behind 
everyone else. (At the Olympic level you come in last place if you run the 400 meters in 46 seconds). 
     Reporters swarmed over Jim Redmond for his comments after his son was helped off the track by the 
medical staff.  The elder Redmond told the gathered press, “I’m more proud of my son now than if he had won 
the race.” 
     The Redmonds, father and son, exemplified the Olympic spirit as proclaimed by the founder of the modern 
Olympic Games, Baron de Coubertin, in 1896: “The most important thing in the Olympic Games is not to win, 
but to take part; just as the most important thing in life is not the triumph, but the struggle.” 
     “Bear your share of hardship for the Gospel with the strength that comes from God,” St. Paul implores St. 
Timothy in what is today’s Second Reading.  Certainly in this Season of Lent the notion of sacrifice is close to 
us, as is the willingness to help one another.  St. Paul was one who knew St. Timothy was facing difficult 
circumstances, after all, it was Paul who sent Timothy to mission territories.  Paul himself certainly had 
experienced many trials and tribulations, and had been beaten severely because of his faith, so badly on one 
occasion that his attackers left him, thinking him dead.  Yes, hardships were part of the life of a Christian. 
     Yet, we do not bear them alone, but with the strength which comes from God, that’s a lot of strength.  The 
power of it is seen in today’s Gospel.  Prior to this transfiguration scene, Jesus has told his Apostles that he is 
going to Jerusalem, where he will be arrested and executed.  This is terribly upsetting to them.  Now, though, 
on the mountain top, Jesus is transfigured, his face shines like the sun, his clothes are dazzling, and his 
Heavenly Father gives approval.  Like Jim Redmond jumping from the stands, the Father is present to Jesus.  
And to Peter, James, and John.  And to us.  What a comfort!  What a boost!  What an encouragement to keep 
going during the Season of Lent, and all the way to the finishing line in God’s Eternal Kingdom. 
     Now that both the women’s and men’s ACTS retreats have been completed I want to thank all those who 
did so much to make those weekends a special, sacred time for the retreatants.  Well done! 
 
 
     May God bless all of you.      
 
  Fr. Hambrough 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 

Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Marilyn Novak 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  March 5 
       1:00 p.m.   Baptism - Church 
    1:00 p.m.   3rd Grade Tournament -     
             Limbach Hall   
    4:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Rehearsal -  
             Cafeteria 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  March 6 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) -  
             School Basement 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices/Tourney - 
             Limbach Hall 
    6:30 p.m.   Home & School Meeting -     
             Makerspace 
    7:00 p.m.   Endow - ARC  
             (Adult Resource Center) 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Meeting 
    7:00 p.m.    Boy Scouts - Cafeteria 
 
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: March 7 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    3:00 p.m.   Girl Scout Meeting Troop 1173 
             Church Hall 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices/Tourney - 
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   District SVDP Meeting -  
             Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   SVDP - Holy Couponers   
             School Basement 
 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: March 8 
     9:00 a.m.   Prayer Group - Church Hall 
        12:00 p.m.   Let’s Play Cards - Church Hall 
      4:00 p.m.   Girl Scout Meeting Troop 3074 
             Church Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   PSR Classes - Church and School 
    7:30 p.m.   Parish Council -  
             Rectory Basement 
 
   Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  March 9 
      3:00 p.m.   Girl Scout Meeting Troop 1674 
             Church Hall 
    3:00 p.m.   STL Performance Academy -  
             Limbach Hall 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices/Tourney - 
             Limbach Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   First Communion Parent Mtg  
             Church 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ: 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  March 10 
    4:00 p.m.   Fish Fry - Cafeteria   
    6:00 p.m.   3rd Grade Tournament -     
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Stations of the Cross - Church 
 
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: March 11 
    6:30 a.m.   Men of St. Joseph -  
            Church Hall 
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of  James J. 
Peroutka, uncle of Thomas & Katie Peroutka of our 
parish. 
 

May he, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ 
 

    Together we can find hope through helping each 
other! Please come join other widows/widowers 
from QAS on Sunday, March 12th.  Meetings are the 
second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the ARC 
(Adult Resource Center) in the Church Hall.   
    For more information please contact Carol  
Susanka at 314-606-8112. 

Lൾඍ’ඌ Pඅൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ 
 

    Come one, come all!  There will be cards, 
dominos, or any game you want to play, in the 
Church Hall on March 8th, 12:00 noon until         
2:30 p.m. 
    It’s free, and cake, coffee, and tea will be served.  
Make it a special day.  Bring your spouse, a friend, 
or a shut-in. 
    The only time cards will be cancelled on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month is if there is a Funeral 
Luncheon in the Hall. 

Pඋൺඒൾඋ Sඍඎൽඒ Gඋඈඎඉ  
 

     Wednesday, March 8th is the next session of the 
Prayer Study Group.  This group meets in the 
Church Hall at 9am.  For more information please 
contact Jackie McClanahan at 314-392-3430 or 
email at jackiemcclanahan12@gmail.com. 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

    March 12th is the “second Sunday of the month” 
and therefore is the expectant mother’s blessing.  
This special blessing will take place following the 
9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.  All those 
expecting a child, through their pregnancy or 
awaiting adoption of a child, are encouraged to come 
for this blessing every month.  As a parish, we 
continue to pray for the unborn babies who will soon 
join our congregation.  Let us pray for good health 
and safe deliveries. 

 

Sඍൺඍංඈඇඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Cඋඈඌඌ 
 Eඏൾඋඒ Fඋංൽൺඒ ൽඎඋංඇ඀ Lൾඇඍ ൺඍ 7ඉආ  

Dංൺඉൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ   
  

     Mark your calendars!!!  During March the 
Permanent Deacons in the Archdiocese of St. Louis, 
in conjunction with the Respect Life office, will be 
collecting diapers for infants, toddlers and adults as 
part of the annual diocesan-wide Pro-Life service 
project to assist families in need. Last year we 
collected over 225,000 diapers for those in need and 
we’d like to exceed that total this year!   Please 
consider purchasing infant, toddler or adult diapers 
and drop them off in the church foyer March 18/19 
or March 25/26 weekend.   All diapers collected will 
be donated to assist families in need. For more 
information, speak to Deacon Rich or call Jeannine 
Sinak, 314-565-6085.  We ask you to pray for the 
success of this service project and to please be as 
generous as possible. 

Fංඌඁ Fඋඒ  
 

     The next fish fry at QAS will be on Friday, 
March 10th from 4-7pm.  Please drop off your 
delicious desserts on Friday between 3:30-4:00pm to 
the cafeteria.  Your help is greatly appreciated.   

Sൾඋඏൾඋඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ    
   
 Hello everyone!  There is an 
exciting opportunity for boys 
and girls in 4th-8th grade to be 
trained as altar servers.  The 
Mass is such an incredible gift 
the Lord has given us, one in 
which He becomes present in 
the Eucharist.  The Prophets 
and the nation of Israel waited 
thousands of years for this kind of union, which is 
offered to us daily.  Even though the Eucharist is a 
totally free gift, that we cannot earn, God desires for 
us to play a role in the Eucharist being made 
present.  He works through the hands and the words 
of the unworthy priest, and He also presents the 
opportunity for your boys and girls to play a small 
role in that through altar serving, and helping the 
priest to offer the sacrifice of the Mass on behalf of 
the whole world.  Fr. Detwiler will be organizing 
training sessions for new servers, and “refresher” 
sessions for those who haven’t served in a while.  If 
you would like to be added to the schedule for 
servers on Sundays and Holy days, please email Fr. 
Detwiler at detwiler@qasstl.org. This is a great 
chance for your kids to grow in their faith and learn 
more about the Mass, so I hope and pray that you 
will take advantage of this opportunity.    
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Attention Seniors!  
 
 

Mark your calendars for: 
 

March 23, 2023 
 

Heritage Luncheon 
 

11:30 a.m.  -  Church Hall 
 

Please call the parish office, 314-846-8207, 
with your name and phone number to 
register.* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*If Heritage Luncheon is cancelled, we  
will call you. 

         Mൺඋඍඁൺ’ඌ Fඎඇൾඋൺඅ Lඎඇർඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 
      
           Did you know QAS has a funeral lunch ministry?    After a    

Funeral Mass or Memorial Mass at QAS, volunteers can provide 
the funeral luncheon in the Church Hall for family and friends. 
     While we are blessed to provide this service to grieving        
families, we are in need of additional volunteers.  There are       
currently 94 parishioners on the list but more are needed. Please 
consider helping with this beautiful ministry.   Are you able to bake 
a cake?   Prepare a hot vegetable casserole?   Pick up some bread or 
sliced cheese?   Maybe you have the gift of hospitality? Are you 
available to help serve the luncheons?   On average you would be 
called four to five times a year to help.  Food is dropped off in the 
Church Hall the morning of the luncheon, as early as 7:30AM.  It's 
convenient to drop off on the way to work or taking kids to school. 
     When a family is overwhelmed with grief, decisions and        
turmoil, we, as a parish family, can help with this one task and 
show our love and support by providing the funeral luncheon. 
     For more information, or to sign up, contact Jeannine Sinak at 
314-565-6085. 



 

 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Mൺඋർඁ 11-12 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Dave Horne 
Jackie Horne 

Mike Serati 
Bill Brynda 
Bev Brynda 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Rebecca 
Froelke 
Mike 
Altepeter 

Kay Madras 
Mike Madras 
Rich Winkler 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Tim Kurt 
Nick Samsel 

Jean Ryan 
Rich Mantia 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Shelia 
Dettman 
Helen Fogarty 
 

Dave Little 
Ray Hapak 
Michelle Hapak 
 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Christine 
Redford 

Luke Walsh 
Teresa Walsh 
Volunteer 

 Offertory 
 

02/26/23 

WeShare 
 

02/26/23 

Faith Direct 
 

2/15/23 

Offertory $ 10,452.00 $   5,951.64  $1,405.00  

Loose $      705.00      

Capital Improvement $        45.00   $    25.00   

Tuition Assistance $      170.00 $        25.00  

Saint Vincent de Paul $      697.00 $        60.00  $    25.00   

Black & Indian Mission $        65.00   

Catholic Relief Services $          5.00   

Annual Catholic Appeal  $        10.00  

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules to be Approved. 
Please contact Pam VonderHaar at 
vonderhaarp@qasstl.org or 314-846-8207 for 
assistance. 

To donate through WeShare, 
on your computer: 
·Go to qasstl.org/giving 
·Scroll to the bottom of the 
page and click on the small 
church that says “Give 
Online” 
·Complete your information 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-877-316-0260. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 
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Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ Cඈඇർൾඋඍඌ 
 
    Experience great music in a great space during the 
second half of our 2022-2023 season. 
 
Tenebrae - Tuesday, March 7, 2023 at 8:00 p.m. 
Msgr. James Telhort Memorial Concert - Sunday,  
   March 19, 2023 at 2:30 p.m. 
The Tallis Scholars - Wednesday, April 19, 2023 at 
    8:00 p.m.. 

www.CathedralConcerts.org 

Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Wඈආൾඇ ൿඈඋ Cඁඋංඌඍ 
 

       We have a great lineup of nationally recognized 
speakers to help us live our 2023 Conference 
theme NEW LIFE based on Galatians 2:20 
    "I have been crucified with Christ and I no longer 
live, but Christ lives in me. The life I now live in the 
body, I live by faith in the Son of God, who loved me 
and gave himself for me." 
     We all struggle in different ways in dying to   
ourselves and letting Christ live in us. This powerful 
day will help you identify the parts of our life where 
we need God the most and make a plan for how to 
live differently as the missionary disciple God is 
calling you to be. 
     The event will be held at the Si Commons at St. 
Louis University High School on Saturday,  
March 11th. 
     We are thrilled to welcome Katie Prejean 
McGrady, international speaker, podcaster & daily 
radio show host on Sirius XM, Sr. Karolyn Nunes 
FSGM vocation Director and speaker, Fr. John 
Schneier, Associate pastor at Incarnate Word Par-
ish. We will also be joined by Archbishop Mitchell 
Rozanski for mass. 
Questions? Contact Tammy Chumley at               
314-792-7182 or evangelization@archstl.org.   

     

You can register online at 
www.catholicwomenforchrist.org  

 Pൾඋආൺඇൾඇඍ Dංൺർඈඇൺඍൾ Iඇൿඈඋආൺඍංඈඇ Nං඀ඁඍ 
 

     On Monday, March 13, 2023 and Monday, 
March 20, 2023 at Cardinal Rigali Center. 
Meetings will begin at 6:30 PM., the Office of 
the Permanent Diaconate will be holding 
informational meetings for men who are interested in 
exploring the possibility of a vocation to the  
Permanent Diaconate.  Interested men are invited to 
attend one of the sessions. Wives of interested 
men are strongly encouraged to attend.  For more 
information or to reserve a spot at the meeting, 
please contact the Office of the Permanent Diaconate 
at 314-792-7433. 

Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Eඏൾඇඍ    
 

Jason Evert is coming!  St. Joseph-Manchester is 
excited to announce an incredible event for families, 
ages 13+.  This chastity & theology retreat event will 
take place March 12 at 3:30-8:30pm & will feature 
international speaker & author Jason Evert, who has 
spoken to more than one million teens on the topic of 
chastity.  The retreat event will include two 
presentations, one on chastity & the other on gender 
& the theology of your body.  Mass & dinner will 
follow the first talk & time for Adoration & 
reconciliation following the second talk - dinner is 
included!  We strongly encourage you not to miss 
this INCREDIBLE opportunity for answers. Get 
your ticket now at https://chastity.com/events/jason-
evert-double-feature-12/ 
March 12   l   3:30-8:30pm   l   567 St Joseph Ln, 
Manchester, MO 63021 

Mඈඇඍඁඅඒ Pඋඈ-Lංൿൾ Mൺඌඌ ൺඇൽ Rඈඌൺඋඒ  
      
     Join the Respect Life Apostolate in praying for 
life each third Saturday at the Cathedral Basilica of 
St. Louis at 8 a.m. These monthly Archdiocesan Pro-
Life Masses unite the community in praying for an 
end to abortion in our nation just as it now is in 
Missouri, for those wounded by abortion in any way, 
for those facing unplanned pregnancies, and for a 
greater respect for human life. 
     These Masses have been celebrated by 
Archdiocesan priests each third Saturday since 2000. 
Following Mass, the Holy Rosary will be prayed. 
Contact madeleineappelbaum@archstl.org or            
314-792-7598 with questions.  

8ඍඁ Gඋൺൽൾ Cඋൾൺඍංඏൾ Wඋංඍංඇ඀ Cඈඇඍൾඌඍ  
 

     The 2023 contest is open through March 15th. 
Applications and guidelines are available from your 
parish religious education office or principal.  To 
learn more, please contact the RLA office at 
maryvarni@archstl.org or 314-792-7559.  
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Rංඍൾ ඈൿ Eඅൾർඍංඈඇ ൺඍ ඍඁൾ Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ Bൺඌංඅංർൺ 

  

Queen of All Saints is preparing five candidates this year who are preparing to enter fully into the Catholic 
Church at Easter.  This past Sunday those preparing to become full members of the church were greeted by the 
Archbishop and marks their entry to the final phase of preparation to receive the Sacraments at the Easter 
Vigil. 
 
 

L-R 
Michael Crosby and his sponsor, Ashley Arconati, 
Emily Cooke and her sponsor, Brian Schwabe,     
Barb Allen and her sponsor, Kathy Heselbarth, 
Kamron Ahmad and his sponsor, Kirsten Ahmad,      
 pictured with their son, Jackson, 
Tim Bonte and his sponsor, Lorilie Bonte,              
 pictured with their daughter, Josie. 
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Mංඌඌංඈඇ Cൺඋඇංඏൺඅ 
 

Members of the QAS School National Junior 
Honor Society organized a Mission Carnival to 
celebrate Fat Tuesday! Game booths and    
prizes for all ages made for a fun afternoon for 
students!  All proceeds were for the benefit of 
the Poor Clares Monastery.   

Sඍൺඍංඈඇඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Cඋඈඌඌ 
 

Students from QAS School are participating in the Stations of the Cross on Fridays 
during Lent.  The students are learning that by walking with Jesus, we join our suffer-
ing to his, knowing that he will lead us through it into the new life of the Resurrection. 
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Tඈඎඋඇൺආൾඇඍ: 
The 25th Annual Queen of All Saints Knights   
of Columbus Third Grade Basketball 
Tournament started this past Monday, February 
27th and runs through March 10th. The 
tournament has 16 boys and 16 girls teams 
competing from South County, South City, 
West County, and St. Charles areas.  This year 
QAS has four boys and four girls teams 
participating.  
 
This highly sought after popular tournament highlights each player as they make their grand entrance onto the 
basketball court.  The fans line up on the spirit line - which is filled with shiny balloons and lined with royal 
blue flashing lights. Then, while listening to music, the fans anxiously wait for each player’s name to be 
announced on the loud speaker.  Each player runs down the spirit line through the smoke filled entrance.  Each 
third grader receives this “star” treatment before every game.  It is a glorious moment that each player will 
remember.   
  
Rൾ඀ංඌඍൾඋ ඇඈඐ: 
Registration for Intramural Basketball is now open! This instructional league is for students currently enrolled 
in 1st and 2nd grade for the 2022-2023 school year. Games begin June 11, and will be played on Sundays and 
Thursdays through June and July. All players will receive a basketball and t-shirt. Registration ends 4/30, and 
NO late registrations will be accepted.  
 
Please contact Evan Adair (evan.c.adair@gmail.com) with any questions.  
 
Uආඉංඋൾඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ: 
PAID OPPORTUNITY!!!! 
Baseball/softball season is right around the corner. Make some extra cash by umpiring! 
- Minimum $20 per game (depends on experience and parish) 
- Must be 13 years old by April 2023 
- Season runs from 4/11/2023 - 6/18/2023 
- Link for steps to become an umpire: https://www.teamsideline.com/.../arc.../content/17/Officials 
- Umpire Clinic Dates: https://playcyc.org/upcoming-events/officials-clinics/ 
- Rule Book: https://playcyc.org/rulebooks/ 

Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Sඊඎൺඋൾඌ: 
MARCH MADNESS SQUARES!! 
ATTENTION: If you are a college basketball guru or 
someone who just likes to have fun and are looking for a 
team to cheer on during March Madness get your square(s) 
now!! $50/square and you can buy as many as you want. 
Rules are included on the website below: 
http://www.qasaa.org, then click on “Basketball Squares” 
 
Tඋංඏංൺ Nං඀ඁඍ: 
Saturday, April 1st.  Register for a table of 8 for $200. 
 
Nൾඑඍ Mൾൾඍංඇ඀: 
The next QASAA meeting is on Tuesday, March 14th 
at 8pm in the Cafeteria.  

Aർඍංඏංඍංൾඌ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍංඈඇ 
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Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl


